
 

HIGH LINER FOODS VOLUNTARY RECALL 

 
August 7, 2020  

 

Contact:  bhumes@gcfoods.com 

Ref:  852289 - G & C FOOD DIST.  

Address:  3407 WALTERS RD 

City, State:  SYRACUSE, NY 13209 

Phone number:  315-422-3191 

 

Dear G&C Food Representative, 

  

This is to inform you of a product recall involving: ITEM #10004302, Genuine Maryland-Style Premium 

Crab Cakes. A copy of the label is attached for ease of identification. 

 

This voluntary recall has been initiated because it has the potential to contain undeclared hydrolyzed soy protein. 

People who have a soy allergy or severe sensitivity to soy may run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic 

reaction if they consume this product. 

  

We shipped 1287, 9lb bulk cases to you between 12/23/2019 and 07/21/2020 to you. Please immediately examine 

your inventory and quarantine any product subject to recall. In addition, if you may have further distributed this 

product, please identify your customers and notify them at once of this product recall. 

 

Product details: Item #: 10004302; UPC: 0073538043023  

 

Lot Number 
Manufacturing (case) 

lot 
Date Shipped Qty (cases) 

201909020028 

930 9234111,  

930 9235111, 

930 9236111 

12/23/2019 75 

1/20/2020 168 

201910090007 

930 9266111, 

930 9267111, 

930 9268111 

2/24/2020 84 

201910240457 

930 9287111, 

930 9288111, 

930 9289111 

3/3/2020 84 

3/11/2020 84 

201911130483 
930 9309111, 

930 9310111 
1/6/2020 84 

201911280175 

930 9318111, 

930 9319111, 

930 9320111 

5/18/2020 36 

5/25/2020 84 

6/1/2020 84 

202001150619 

930 9320111, 

930 0007111, 

930 0008111, 

930 0009111 

 

6/15/2020 84 

6/29/2020 9 



 

202002150002 

930 0020111, 

930 0021111, 

930 0022111 

6/29/2020 75 

7/6/2020 84 

7/13/2020 84 

7/14/2020 84 

7/21/2020 84 

   Total: 1287 

 

Any inventory identified may be 1.) Relabeled, 2.) Returned to High Liner Foods or 3.) Immediately destroyed 

with proof of destruction provided to High Liner Foods. Your High Liner Foods customer service representative 

will be contacting you to coordinate labels or a returned material authorization. Please complete and return the 

enclosed response form as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please call Meggan M. Hodgson, VP Food 

Safety & Quality Assurance at (603) 818-5490 or (603) 812-3958 or email at 

meggan.hodgson@highlinerfoods.com. This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug 

Administration. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Meggan M. Hodgson 

VP Food Safety & Quality Assurance 

 

 

 

mailto:meggan.hodgson@highlinerfoods.com

